
What to Expect When Attending 
Family Fun Programs 

 

 

 

 
Welcome back to Family Fun Programs!  

We are very excited to bring back in-person programs to children and families. 
 

Things have changed a little.                                                                              
Please read the following so you know what to expect and  

can prepare your children ahead of time. 
 

Screening: 

The Health Screen is to be completed by ALL participants prior to attending programs and proof of a “pass” 
screen is required. Proof can be a screenshot or emailed “pass” submitted to ffpscreening@mcrc.on.ca 

If you have not completed the screen, you will be required to compete it verbally with our screener before 
entry.  

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 
 

When you arrive, you will be required to sanitize hands upon entering the screening area, an alcohol-based 
hand sanitizer containing at least 60% alcohol content will be provided at the screening station.  

COVID Practices  

Adults and children over the age of 5 are required to wear masks, and we do recommend masks for 
children aged 2 and up. 

If you or your child are unable to wear a mask for physical or psychological reasons, please let us know 
ahead of time via email so we can plan accordingly.  

Our Family Fun Program Facilitators will be wearing both masks and eye protection as per the Ministry of 
Education’s Guidelines.  

You and your children will be required to wash hands with soap and water upon entering the program 
rooms.  

Frequent handwashing by all program participants is required.  

Our programs and activities may look a little different as they are set up to encourage physical distancing 
and any items that are plush, porous, or hard to clean, have been removed.  

Handwashing prior to sensory play and shared creative materials is required both before and after 
participating in the activity.  

Washrooms and high touch surfaces are cleaned a minimum of twice daily, but more often as needed 
when in high use.  

All toys and equipment are cleaned and sanitized after each program.  

All programs have limited capacity to allow for social distancing. 

If programs need to close due to Covid, you will be refunded for the remainder of the program.  

 

We look forward to having you return to program and seeing you and your family in person!  We appreciate 
your support in keeping our environment safe for all.  

                              

  
                     

  
               

  
           

       
          

      
        
        


